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Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Chris Soderberg

Email

akasody@gmail.com

Docket

E-100 Sub 180

Message

Please help our society move towards a more renewable energy source. As a solar top homeowner since 2016, 1 am
displeased with Duke Energy's wishes to hurt us in our pockets. Please mandate that current solar rooftop owners be
grandfathered-in with the rates we agreed to at the time of installation. Duke Energy shouldn't be allowed to change the
cost of our hamburger after 3 bites, and up-charge us after we made the initial agreement to adopt the arrangement in
the first place. Duke can impact our ROI/break-even by as much as 5 years if this new fee structure is implemented.
Future homeowners, insisting on saving our planet, will decide to NOT install solar panels due to this fact


